
7. WILFRID STREET - PROPOSED KERB AND CHANNEL RENEWAL 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Brian Boddy, Project Consultation Leader, DDI 941-8013. 

 
 The purpose of this report is to request that the Board approve for distribution the attached publicity 

plan for the renewal of the dish channels on both sides for the full length of Wilfrid Street. 
 

 BACKGROUND 
 

 Wilfrid Street (a local road carrying an average of 280 vehicles per day) was originally on the Capital 
Works Programme to have its kerb and dish channel renewed in the 2002/2003 financial year.  The 
local residents have been surveyed and a meeting held to get the issues they would like addressed 
with this work.   Following consideration of the resident’s feedback (see attached letter for a summary 
of their feedback) different options have been considered and the proposal shown on the plan has 
been drawn up.   

 
 The amount of $247,855 is budgeted for this project. Physical works have been reprogrammed to early 

part of 2003/04 due to industry work overload. 
 
The overhead services shall not be undergrounded, as there is no money budgeted for the work. 

 
 To obtain the residents and property owners feedback on the concept plan it is recommended that the 

publicity plan be distributed. 
 

 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the attached publicity plan be approved for distribution. 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the above recommendation be adopted, subject to a recognition of the 

Board’s policy for requiring street entrances to be not less than 8 metres in 
width. 


